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Hi, I’m Sophia McHugh a recent college grad who is interested in doing all I can to 

support individuals through social services. I support this bill because health care 

interpreters are vital to the system and keeping it accessible to people of all 

backgrounds. 

 

My mother has worked in non profit hospitals for years and there are many people 

who do not speak english, yet they deserve informed care as well. We cannot 

understate the importance of healthcare interpreters and their role in the health care 

 

I urge you to vote yes on SB 1578, thank you for your time 

 


